home | album | board | publicatons | news | contact | sitema

Volume 5-1 Print Form

Newsletter Spring 2006

Thanks Sr. Annette

After nearly 60 years on the Marycrest Alumni Board, Sr. Annette Gallagher has decided it is time to step down.

A 1948 graduate of Marycrest, Sister Annette has been an honorary lifetime member of the board. She believes she was still a student at Marycrest when she first was asked to join.

Many alums also may remember her for the 42 years she worked at Marycrest, including 19 years as a social studies professor and 23 years as a reference librarian and Marycrest archivist at The Cone Library.



(Left) Sister Annette Gallagher, CHM c'48, Honorary Lifetime Member

As an Alumni board member, Sister always kept tabs on the happenings of many graduates so that we could share it in the newsletter. She brought a wealth of knowledge to her fellow members about the campus, the people and the history that will be hard to replace. And we'll definitely miss her proof-reading abilities.

In 2002, she celebrated her 60th year with the CHMs.

Sister, thank you for a lifetime devotion to the college, its alumni and the congregation. We already miss having you with us.

The Marycrest Alumni Board

Stay Connected

Keeping the Spirit of Marycrest alive is what many of us want. As long as everyone still wants this, then our board is willing to help keep

the community together through functions throughout the year, e-mail notices, the Web site and our, newsletters. We can not do this if we do not have the help of leaders and volunteers. Because we were an international school, thousands of alumni live around the globe, working to make their communities better places to live. Together, our voices can bring about connection, comes back to Marycrest. positive change for the Marycrest Alumni Association and the world.



Everyone having some type of Homecoming continues to be a huge success in keeping the school Spirit alive on the old campus.

Just because you graduated doesn't mean you have to lose touch with your student organizations. Help start an alumni affiliate group and reconnect with old friends, make some new ones, and find out what's happening in our active community today. Currently we are looking for new board members, Webmaster, committee members. Would you be willing to help start a alumni chapters in your city or anywhere around the globe?

We would like you to contact us at: board@marycrestalumni.com or visit our Web site at http://www.marycrestalumni.com.

Homecoming



For the third year in a row, entertainment Latest updates... was enjoyed by Sax Therapy.

Save this date! October 6, 7 & 8th

The Marycrest Alumni Association hosts fun, educational and memorable reunions every year. Come back to Marycrest for your class reunion so you can socialize with your classmates and check out what's new on campus.

We will keep you informed on more to come on the Marycrest Alumni Homecoming for 2006.

page <u>1</u> . <u>2</u> . <u>3</u> . <u>4</u>



home | album | board | publicatons | news | contact | sitemap

Volume 5-1 Print Form

Newsletter Spring 2006

Shop the Alumni Store



Your campus days are a treasured memory -- and those experiences left a lasting impact on your life. Whether you're shopping for Marycrest sweatshirts or commemorative items, you'll find it in our Alumni Store at http://www.cafepress.com/marycrest. And every time you buy, the proceeds benefit the Marycrest Alumni Association.

mug today!

Show your Marycrest pride with fantastic wearables Treasure your piece of available only from the Marycrest Alumni Association Marycrest. Order your store. Also, check out the soft 100% cotton t-shirts and alumni logo coffee knit polo shirts, embroidered with the Marycrest Alumni Association logo are available...

If there something special you are looking for let us know and we will find a way to create it for you.

Alumni 2005 Homecoming Gathering



Friends gathered Saturday at Peterson Manor



Saturday open house luncheon Peterson Manor



Board treasurer Bob Merchie and board secretary Lynne Schiffke at Sunday Brunch



Sunday brunch at the Davenport Outing Club

page $\underline{1}$. $\underline{2}$. $\underline{3}$. $\underline{4}$



home | album | board | publicatons | news | contact | sitemap

Volume 5-1 Print Form

Newsletter Spring 2006

Our Lady of the Prairie Retreat



A natural setting for those seeking to be nourished in mind, body and spirit.

Our Lady of the Prairie Retreat offers a natural setting for those seeking to be nourished in mind, body and spirit.

Guest will enjoy hospitality and service in an atmosphere of tranquility and beauty.

If your time does not permit you to attend a scheduled program, we invite you to consider reserving a day or several days for a private retreat. The serene and peaceful setting is ideal for prayer, spiritual renewal and solitude.

Contact the Sisters of Humility

about use of the Prairie for private retreats, conferences, Bible study groups, seminars and workshops. 563/336-8414 or ccreal@msn.com

Genuine Gold CHM Jubilees

The Jubilees of 15 Sisters of the Congregation of the H celebrated June 26, 2005, at Our Lady of Lourges, Bet

They are:

Sr. Veronica Kirscher, 75 years. Sr. Kirscher later die

Sr. Miriam Clare Miller, 70 years. Class '53.

Sr. M. Hildegarde Peiffer, 70 years.

Sr. Edith Giacomuzzi, 60 years, Class '54.

Sr. Anastasia Rose Glenn, 60 years.

Sr. Ann Leahy, 60 years. Class '59.

Sr. Rita Lenaghan, 60 years.



Sr. Rosalia Riedel, 60 years. Class '60.

Sr. Dorothy Ann Chevalier, 50 years. Class '68.

Sr. Lucille Feehan, 50 years.

Sr. Johnelle Howanach, 50 years, Class of '62.

Sr. Patricia Miller, 50 years. She taught nursing at Marycrest

Sr. Mary Rehmann, 50 years, Class '61. Taught biology at Marycrest.

Sr. Joan Sheil, 50 years, Class '56. At Marycrest, she was instructor of library sciences, dean of students, and library director.

Sr. Mary Hilary Veith, 50 years.

page $\underline{1}$. $\underline{2}$. $\underline{3}$. $\underline{4}$



Privacy Statement

This page was last updated on 10/08/2008 10:44:29

© Copyright 2006 Marycrest Association